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TRLIA UPDATES WEBSITE, PROVIDES ACCESS TO ALL PUBLIC DOCUMENTS 
Goal is to increase transparency, provide information on $405 million levee improvement project 

 
MARYSVILLE, CA – The Three Rivers Levee Improvement Authority (TRLIA) launched an 
update to its website today, providing easy access to all public documents related to TRLIA’s 
operations and levee improvement projects. 
 
“Our original website was designed as an information repository,” said Paul Brunner, TRLIA’s 
executive director. “As TRLIA grew over the years, the sheer volume of documents and content 
outgrew the website’s structure.” According to Brunner, TRLIA’s updated website includes much 
more information than before and with improved navigation and organization. 
 
In addition to old standards such as news and events, background on the organization, and Board 
agendas and minutes, the new site also features improved links for budgets, audits, contracts, 
environmental documents, designs, permits, construction drawings, public notices, assessments and 
CFDs, and emergency resources. 
 
“Our goal is to be completely transparent with our operations,” said Brunner. “All public documents 
are now online, to include those that chronicle the history and expenses for our project.” 
 
For more information, please contact Paul Brunner, TRLIA Executive Director, at (530) 749-5679. 

 

# # # 

 
The Three Rivers Levee Improvement Authority, a joint powers agency, was established in May 2004 by the county of Yuba and 

Reclamation District 784 to finance and construct levee improvements. Four work phases were identified with the goal of 

achieving 200-year flood protection for areas protected by Reclamation District 784 levees. www.trlia.org 

 

 

 

 


